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Naseby News Editor Required          

Do you think you could edit this newsletter? If I can 

do it then anyone can!!  

Due to work commitments I will be unable to contin-

ue. This has now become a paid role so if you would 

like to earn a little extra then please contact me for 
more details. 

 
Stina Farrell 01604 743235  

naseby.pc@btinternet.com  



 

Members of  
Naseby PC  

Scott Westaway  

Chairman                              

 

Lucy Davies  

Vice Chairman 

Tree & Footpath Warden 

Highways Rep 

 

Paul Reedman  

Street Lighting  

 

Mel Hoyle  

Snow Warden  

Defibrillator 

 

Greg Pritchett  

Neighbourhood Watch  

& Police liaison 

 

Colin Vickers   

Playground Inspection             

 

Jonathan Hillyer  

Mowing Warden 

 

Pauline Vann  

Village Hall Rep 

 

Stina Farrell  

Clerk 

Village Update 
Naseby Parish Council (PC) 

Contact us:    

Stina Farrell 

Clerk to Naseby Parish Council                 
naseby.pc@btinternet.com  01604 743235 

Naseby Parish Council meets in the village 
hall on the first Thursday of each month 
(excluding January and August), at 7:45pm.  
Everyone is welcome to attend these       
meetings and the minutes will be published  
on www.naseby.org as well as on the village 
notice board. 

Naseby News is our very own village  
newsletter sponsored by Naseby Parish 

Council. All contributions of 
interesting village news are gratefully          
received and thank you to those who        

provided  articles for this edition  
It costs as little as £10 to                        
advertise your business  

All funds received from advertising will go 
towards printing costs 

Contact Stina Farrell for more details and 
rates for different sized adverts  

01604 743235 or email:                                
Naseby.pc@btinternet.com 

A big THANK YOU goes out to Pauline 
Vann for proof reading this edition of 
óNaseby Newsô 

 

From December 2015 New Dog Control Powers come 

into force, meaning you risk a Ã100 fine if you fail 

to:   

§ Pick up your dogôs poo  

§ Carry the means for picking up your dogôs poo 

while on a walk  

§ Stop your dog from entering a fenced-off play-

ground  

§ Place your dog on a lead when directed to do 

so by an authorised officer  

  

 ��   �� Have you heard? 

http://www.naseby.org/

